
OPEN MORNING 
AT PURBROOK JUNIOR SCHOOL 

FOR YEAR 2 PARENTS 

Wednesday 20th November 2019 

9.00 am—10.30 am 

Meet Craig Williams, Headteacher and let the Junior  

Improvement Team guide you around the school 

Is your child due to start Junior School in September 

2020?  Then Purbrook Junior School is the place for you. 

• Come and see our school in session, with the children enjoying and  

engaging in their learning. 

• Learn about the opportuni�es available for your children. 

• Hear about all the extra-curricular ac�vi�es we provide. 

Latest feedback from Ofsted (November 2016) 
 

“Across all year groups, pupils currently in the school are making good  

progress.  This includes the most able pupils and those who are disadvantaged.” 

“Pupils enjoy learning, are keen to improve their work and behave well.” 

“Parents comment on the quality of their child’s transi�on into school and the progress  

they are already making.” 


